
 
Bright Futures Event 
 
In October 2014, CIWI was one of four District 10-based organizations 
receiving a Bright Future Award.  The awards were introduced by Malia Cohen 
(Supervisor, District 10) at an awards ceremony for the bright children in District 
10. We agree with Supervisor Cohen and the Bright Futures mission that 
“saluting the kids is a great way to motivate those that are on the right path and 
help them achieve a bright future.” 
 

 
 

Congrats to all our CIWI District 10 residents, 
their families and award recipients 

• Creg Tucker (2012 Intern; Current CIWI Alumni Member): Cahill 
Contractors 

• Huan “Randy” Zhang (2013 Intern; Current CIWI Alumni Member: 
Cahill Contractors 

• Devin Banks (2014 Intern, not pictured): Nibbi Brothers 
• Alexandra Urbina (2014 Intern): Roberts-Obayashi 
• Diego Monroy (2014 Intern): Roberts-Obayashi 

 

 


